From:

To: -- City Council

Subject: GPAC

Date: Monday, February 6, 2023 1:24:33 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Dear City Council Members,

We've lived in Petaluma for over thirty years. We are very concerned for the future of
this city.

We are asking that you will put on the GPAC the most qualified people; folks that
have a heart for Petaluma.

We urge you to appoint Brent Newell and Hal Bohner. We don't need or want a real
estate developer or others who may have monetary interests in participating on the
committee.

Please lets think carefully about who will care about our families living in Petaluma
and appoint those folks.

Thank you.

Wayne & Wanda O'Leary





